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INVITATION
Sareyyet Ramallah

In cooperation with
The Representative Office of Norway

In partnership with
Siljeholm/Christophersen Dance Company — Norway
Cordially invites you to attend the launch of the project
Development of Contemporary Dance in Palestine through Cultural Exchange with Norway
The launch will also celebrate the opening of the art project of
The visual artist Brynhild Bye-Tiller
Ramallah — Trondheim Series

On Monday 20™ of April 2015 at 11:00 am in Sareyyet Ramallah

R.S.V.P. please call 2952690/2952706/0597777096 or by e-mail: sareyyet@sareyyet.ps

Sareyyet Ramallah — First Ramallah Group has received a 3-year project grant from the Representative
Office of Norway to develop the Palestinian contemporary dance scene. Through a diverse, varied and
exciting program, Sareyyet Ramallah will over the next 3 years engage in a series of collaborations with
partner Siljeholm/Christophersen and other Norwegian and international dance companies.



